
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/8/2011 2:07:31 PM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
'david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov' (david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jpt@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(jpt@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's 2011 Electric Allocation Report - Rule 20A

Dear Mr. Clarion:

The enclosed letter and its associated attachment serves to advise the Commission of PG&E's 
2011 electric underground conversion allocation, and supplements PG&E’s December 15, 
2010 letter on PG&E’s 2011 Electric Rule 20A Program.

Any question regarding this report, please contact Sindy Mikkelsen at 707/ 577-7101. 
Thank you.
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